

We Are Playing With A Full Deck!

Date:

Menu:

Wednesday, September 17, 2025 is our first Card Party since Covid. Nearly all seats have been reserved and funds collected for this special function! If you are still wanting to join the action, call **Tracy Miraglia** or **Jeannine Bianchi** at to check availability. Check your full newsletter for contact information.

Where: Glendoveers, 2328 Old Browncroft Blvd., Rochester NY 14625.

Angela White, with Glendoveers staff, worked to complete the menu details. Beginning at 10 AM, we can enjoy mini Danish, coffee and tea. The 12 noon buffet will have a wonderful selection of pre-made sandwiches and wraps that includes chicken salad, turkey and veggie choices. Potato salad and Penne pasta with fresh country vegetable marinara are also available. Dessert will be an assortment of cookies and brownies, something for everyone to enjoy!

Party Hardy:

Playing cards or games is the theme of the day. There will also be raffles throughout the day. Our Card Party charity,

The Emilee Connection, will benefit with a monetary gift to

be presented in October.

Cards Sent: We have kept Mary Lou Seward busy, sending cards to several members. Our sympathy to Linda Fletcher-Sickles

passing of her husband.

Mary Ann Gray is dealing with broken ribs and we hope they

on the passing of her mom and to Pat Falzone on the

heal in record time.

We look forward to seeing **Kay Marshman** and **Janet Dietter** walking and dancing with ease post knee surgery.

We also wish **Susan Lillie** a full and speedy recovering from

eye surgery.

Amazing things happen when women help women.

Eternal God, we thank thee for the bounty of this table, and we in Genetaska, seek thy guidance in all we do. Amen

Board President: **Kay Marshman**

Vice President/Pecording

Vice-President/Recording Sec'y: **Judy Kruger**

Charity Suggestions: **Terry Mitchell**

Fundraising Events:

Lisa Resnick Tracy Miraglia

Luncheon Payments: **Jeannine Bianchi**

Assistant to the President: **Mary Ann Gray**

Programs: **Sue Flanigan**

Newsletter Submissions:

JoAnn Serdinow

Community Outreach:
Brenda Brunette
Christine Leone

Member-at-large: Mary Ann Chiella

To report an illness: Mary Lou Seward

Treasurer:

Linda Fletcher-Sickels

Membership: Terry Frosino

Any member who can't attend a meeting, and wants to be part of our charitable efforts, please make your check payable to **Genetaska** and mail to: **Mary Ann Gray**, 21 Saddleback Trail, Rochester, NY 14624



I-r, Ron Kampf, Christopher Teich and Michelle Teich explained how possibilities become realities when Challenger Miracle Field takes charge!

Great job helping everyone participate.

Kudos To Our Card Party Team!

Great ideas and planning happened for our Card Party. We hope to continue as a yearly event. It was a group effort with Board members taking the lead, members contributing gift cards and enthusiasm to make it a reality. Venue, tables, food, raffle tickets, reservations, advertising, charity and more each needed to be researched and developed. This was undertaken because so many members wanted it. As so often happens in our club, everyone has contributed something. So a huge recognition to everyone and thank you for wanting it and bringing it back. We are ready for a great time on September 17th. Genetaska is awesome!



Linda and John Mazur talked about the dangers eating disorders can have on individuals and their families. Their group, The Emilee **Connection** offers hope and help within our community.

Get Ready For More Fun

Our next newsletter will have reservation information for the October luncheon, at Brook House! Put your creativity to good use and start planning your costume for our annual Halloween Party! This year's event will be held Wednesday, October 15th. Invite a friend to share in the fun! The end of the year includes November 19th and then December 10th at the Irondequoit Country Club. Details in future newsletters. Another year completed and we can remember all those in our community we helped. This is a wonderful group of active, committed women. Veterans, school children, special needs individuals, animal shelters and many others have benefitted from Genetaska members. Looking forward to more!